
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Corona del Mar Business Improvement District 

Parking Subcommittee Meeting – Canceled 

October 10, 2017 at 10 a.m. 

Balboa Island Conference Room 

 

 

CORONA DEL MAR BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT PARKING SUBCOMMITTEE NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Corona del Mar Business Improvement District Parking 

Subcommittee regularly scheduled for October 10 has been canceled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on November 14, 2017. 

 


